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If the purpose of government is to benefit the people, the process of taking part of 

said government by way of voting access should remain as barrier free as possible. 

Many people don't have the time to take off work to vote, don't have the funds to get 

their valid ID replaced if lost, and thay doesn't even consider persons who vote that 

have mobility or vehicle concerns. Vote no on this bill. 


